

Albert Bradbeer Primary School



Newsletter 10th January 2014

New Starters for September 2014

Just a reminder that the deadline for applications for a school place for September 2014 is 15th January 2014.

Please note that children who currently attend our Nursery do not automatically transfer to school but must apply for a place.

Thank you

Celebration Assembly

Class	Pupil of the week	Star of the week	
3G Week 1	Alyssa Holmes	James Vincent	
3G Week 2	Paige Stephens	Owen Partridge	
3M Week 1	Sham Assumani	Bethany Meers	
3M Week 2	Nikol Krolik	Michael Mallah	
4E Week 1	Joshua Wilson	Zainab Mallah	
4E Week 2	Harvey Morris	Emilia Nowakowska	
4N Week 1	Eloise Ludlow	Ali Alkalai	
4N Week 2	Alfie Hunt	Luke Resuggan	
5K Week 1	All of 5K	Sophie Meddings & Phoebe Roberts Baker	
5K Week 2	Tyrese Coke	Charlie Wright	
5P Week 1	All of 5P	Aimee Godden	
5P Week 2	Nathan Mahon	Emily Webb	
6G Week 1	George Wright	Ciaran Davis	
6G Week 2	Leona Randall	Regan Nash	
6W Week 1	Tiffany Baker	Adam Curzey	
6W Week 2	Gavin Beale	Katie Davies	

Attendance

Reception/KS1	1T with 95.67%
K52	6W with 99.13%

Dates for your Diary

7th January 2014	Pupils return.	
10th January 2014	KS2 Celebration assembly	9.05am
10th January 2014	Open morning for parents	
16th January 2014	Swimming starts for 3G and 5P	
17th January 2014	Swimming starts for 2K	
17th January 2014	KS1 Celebration assembly	9.05am
17th January 2014	Young Voices—Choir to LG Arena	
24th January 2014	KS2 Celebration assembly	9.05 am
30th January 2014	Parents meeting for pupils going to Pioneer	3.30pm
31st January 2014	KS1 Celebration assembly	9.05am
7th February 2014	KS2 Celebration assembly	9.05am
14th February 2014	KS 1 Celebration assembly	9.05am
14th February 2014	Yr 6 African drumming day	
Week beginning 17th Feb	ruary 2014 HALF TERM	

Deep Sea Spellers

Congratulations to these children who have completed their Deep Sea Spelling club and move onto the next club, in no particular order: Katie-Lee Bosley, Grace Skeats, Adam Curzey, Eloise Ludlow, Emily Finnegan-Awdas, Kyra Rennie-Doran, Francesca Stevens, Charlie Wright, Lennon Cave.

Homework club

Homework club continues to be held on Thursday evenings from 3.30pm until 4.30pm.

Staff are on hand to help with any homework queries so please feel free to come along and use our resources.

Please note that:

Homework club will not be available on 27th February 2014 or 20th March 2014 due to staff being involved in training. Apologies for the mix up with the voting papers for our Parent Governor. I hope that every family now has their voting paper. Completed papers should be placed in the box outside the school office before 4pm on Monday 20th January 2014.

Thank you.

Coffee mornings

Following our Celebration Assemblies why not join us for a coffee?

Starting next week Mrs Warren will be hosting a parents coffee morning each Friday.

All welcome

For further information regarding what's going on at Albert Bradbeer Primary School, please visit our website at www.abprimary.bham.sch.uk.

If you wish to contact us please email enquiry@abprimary.bham.sch.uk or phone 0121 4642356